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Schools and colleges exhaust vast amounts of time, money, and resources on
professional development, sometimes without the ability to reflect on its success
and the impact it has had on staff, outcomes for pupils, and the overall quality of
teaching.

Most establishments have a paper-based portfolio of evidence used to record staff
development, which houses things like certificates from courses and other
evidential information.

These portfolios tend to be hard-copy and are not accessible or transparent to the
wider leadership.

The process of applying for CPD opportunities also tends to be a paperchase and it’s
difficult to keep track of which staff has attended which courses or activities and
what has been the impact of any training.

So, how can we make your professional development work for you? Click here to
read more from our insight.
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Insights

Why not explore some SchooliP
insights written by our education
experts to support education theory
and the embedding of SchooliP. Click
here to see the full list of articles.
 

View our webinars

Don’t forget, that you can view the
webinar recordings already
completed this year. Select the
subject area and then click on the
‘View Webinar’ button.

Contacting Us

A Message from the Directors

We're looking to showcase your improvement journey. How
has SchooliP/CollegeiP helped your organisation to improve?
If you've got a story we'd love to hear it! Please send them to
damien.roberts@derventioeducation.com."

Damien Roberts, Director & Co-Founder
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customercare@derventioeducation.com

twitter.com/SchooliP

linkedin.com/showcase/schoolip/

"We'd love to hear
about your journey?"

We’re delighted to announce that we shall be exhibiting at The Schools &
Academies Show at the National Exhibition Centre (NEC) in Birmingham this week
on Thursday 17th November 2022. You can find us on stand A37 where our team
will be displaying the latest development in school improvement and staff
professional development. 

We’ve been a regular exhibitor at The Schools & Academies Show and are pleased
to be back with an opportunity to demonstrate how we’re helping 700+ schools and
colleges to manage their staff appraisal and professional development.

Click here to read more from our insight.
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